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Minutes approved 8.20.2024  
 
Finance Committee 
James Carius Community Room    
Tuesday, July 23, 2024 – 4:47 p.m. 
 
Committee Members Present: Chairman Nick Graff, Bill Atkins, Michael Deppert, Mike Harris, 

Greg Longfellow, Greg Menold, Dave Mingus, Nancy Proehl, 
Max Schneider, Tammy Rich-Stimson 

 
Committee Members Absent: Samuel Goddard 
 
Others Attending: Mike Deluhery, County Administrator  
 
  
MOTION MOTION BY MEMBER MINGUS, SECOND BY MEMBER LONGFELLOW to 

approve the minutes of the June 18, 2024 meeting  
 
 On voice vote, MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.  
 
DISCUSSION: Bulk Mail Potential Savings Report 
 

County Clerk John Ackerman stated that as a result of the County utilizing 
Knowink for vote by mail, there will be a potential early savings of 
$114,326 each year by utilizing bulk rate mail savings. He stated that each 
individual department would have to review this information and decide if 
they want to proceed forward.  

 
RECESS 
 
  Chairman Graff recessed the meeting at 4:52 p.m. 
 

 (transcribed by S. Gullette)      


